J,,M/

December 4, 2024

eneral Indrek Sirel
eadquarters of the Estonian Defense Forces

ESTONIA

Dear General Sirel:

As I conclude my time as Commanding General, United States Army
Europe and Africa, I would like to express my deepest appreciation for the
unwavering alliance between our nations, and for the honor of serving
alongside a trusted and valued ally like you.

I take immense pride in the unshakeable bond we have forged, and I am
confident that our relationship will continue to thrive and evolve. Estonia’s
unwavering commitment to NATO is a cornerstone of our collective
strength, and I am grateful for the trust, cooperation, and friendship we
have shared throughout my tenure.

Please accept my sincerest thanks for your enduring friendship and
partnership. It has been a privilege to serve alongside you. I extend my
warmest wishes to you and the Estonian Land Forces for continued success,
prosperity, and a brig ure.

Sincerely,

. Williams
N, U.S. Army
anding General,

Co
‘ United States Army
Europe and Africa






